
Come join us on Saturday, January 18th from 4-7pm at Gamehaven Scout 

Reservation and try out our sledding hill with our new outside lights.  Also, 

for those attending polar camp this would be a great time to try out the 

cardboard sled you are making for the Sled Challenge during Polar Cub Days.  

There is no cost to attend, we just ask that you sign up ahead of time. We 

will have snow tubes that you can use for sledding. Pheasant Lodge will be 

open and hot chocolate available if you need to warmup. It is also 

recommended that a bike helmet be worn while sledding.  

Reminder: Please bring the Health Form A&B for all members who will be 

attending this event. This includes Scouts, siblings and adults.  

Sign up link - https://ghcforms.tentaroo.com/EveningSledding 

Deadline to sign up- Thursday, January 16, 2020 

https://ghcforms.tentaroo.com/EveningSledding
https://ghcforms.tentaroo.com/EveningSledding

